Otterham C P School

Headteacher: Helen Ward Email: secretary@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk Tel. 01840 261344 www.otterhamschool.co.uk



Marshgate Camelford Cornwall PL32 9YW

5th July 2021

Dear Parents

The Friends and staff of Otterham Community Primary School would like to say a

HUGE THANK YOU

for the funds raised as a result of our Sponsored Walk. A grand total of £2349.27 has been raised, which is a tremendous amount for a school of this size. A prize has been awarded to the child in each class who raised the most money. An extra special thank you goes to Ana Cook, Kyla Morgan and Izzy Langley.

As previously mentioned, £440 will be used to pay for transportation to Camel Creek and the rest will be put towards replacing outdoor large play structures, hopefully next year.

Please keep an eye out for a letter regarding the trip to Camel Creek before the end of the week.

Kindest regards

Mrs Helen Ward

